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2021 Legislative Session 

 

Reference No.: CR-12-2021  

Draft No.: 2 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 02/16/2021  

Action: FAV (A)  

 

REPORT: Favorable as Amended 10-0: Council Members Hawkins, Anderson-Walker, Davis, 

Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Hawkins, Ivey, Streeter and Turner. Absent: Taveras 

 
 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as Committee of the Whole on Tuesday, February 

16, 2021 to consider CR-12-2021. As proposed, CR-12-2021 will appropriate grant funds from 

Federal, State and other sources in the amount of $75,433,001 to the Office of the State’s Attorney, 

the Circuit Court, the Board of Elections, the Department of Housing and Community Development 

and Non-Departmental.  
 

The grant funds will be used to support continuing and new grant programs. During the committee 

session, Leslie Graves, Director, Experience Prince George’s County, gave an overview of the hotel 

assistance program and how these funds would be used to further that program. Aspasia Xypolia, 

Acting Director, Department of Housing and Community Development, also explained how the 

funds would be used for housing assistance. A Draft 2 was submitted to increase the dollar amounts 

of the grant funds $82, 201,01.  

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole voted 

CR-12-2021 out favorably as amended, 10-0. 

 

 


